
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fiona Lowe 
Fourwinds 
Fore Street 
Witheridge 
Devon 
EX16 8AH 
 
Tuesday, 21 March 2017 

 
Reference Number: RCA289a 
 
Dear Fiona Lowe, 

Proposed Residential Development at Syncocks Farm, Petrockstowe 

We recently held a public consultation event at Baxter Hall for the above proposal. We would like to thank 

everyone who attended and for the valuable feedback given. Following this event and pre-application 

consultation with Torridge District Council we have made some amendments to the proposal and would like to 

invite you to another public consultation event. This event will consist of two parts, a presentation by RCA 

Regeneration and Q&A session. Following this, there will be an informal drop-in session where display boards 

will be available for those who do not wish to come to the presentation.  

  

The aim of this event is to keep local village residents and interested parties up to date with the progress of the 

application. Further feedback is welcome in order to further refine the proposals before a planning application 

is submitted. The event will be held on Tuesday 4th April from 5:30pm (presentation at 6:00pm) and we invite 

you to attend to provide any further views you may have.  

 

We have endeavored to contact as many people as possible so please feel free to extend the invitation to your 

neighbours if they are not aware.  

 

We look forward to seeing you, should you wish to contact me, for instance if you cannot make it, please see 

my contact details below.  

 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
Rachael Walker BSc (Hons) 
Assistant Planner  
T: 01905 887686 E: rachaelwalker@rcaregeneration.co.uk 

mailto:rachaelwalker@rcaregeneration.co.uk



